
Archived: Thursday, January 7, 2021 4:19:55 PM
From: Robert Hauck 
Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 9:24:31 PM
To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Parks bond issue
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor and Council Members:
I send my enthusiastic support for the City's proposed bond issue for parks and strongly urge it be presented to Shoreline citizens in April 2021.
Robert Hauck, MD
Board Member, Kruckeberg Botanic Garden Foundation

Robert C. Hauck
Shoreline WA
r.c.hauck@gmail.com
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